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WEEKLY MESSAGE OF THE VIRGIN MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED IN LA CUMBRE,
CÓRDOBA, ARGENTINA, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE JESÚS

Dear children:

After the coming of My Beloved Son to Argentina, as Mother of all and Lady of Lujan, I come to
bless you for the last time.

I will continue praying for you, My children of Argentina. In this way, despite the traumatic social
scenario of the country, your hearts may be comforted by the Love that My Motherly Heart offers
you at this time.

My beloved children of Argentina, I wish that you carry in your hearts all the impulses you received
in these last days, as part of the merciful and compassionate gesture of God for an Argentina that
must already prepare itself for the Return of Christ.

Meanwhile, I encourage you, My children, to perform works of charity and good deeds, and to think
that every moment of service to those who suffer, you will be doing it as a true act of reparation;
thus, violence and mistreatment among the members of the human family may be eradicated from
Argentina and hope, strength and faith, which has already dissolved in many hearts, may return to
Argentina.

My children, your Mother and Lady of Luján asks you to be forerunners of the hope and joy that the
Gospel gives you, because in this way more needy hearts in Argentina will have the Grace to be
reborn in love and goodness.

I thank you, My children of Argentina, for having accompanied each of the steps of Our Sacred
Hearts.

Go forward, My children of Argentina!

Who thanks you and blesses you,

Your Mother, the Virgin Mary, Rose of Peace and Lady of Luján

 


